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PET SAFETY and THE FOURTH OF JULY 

 
Where is your dog this Fourth of July? Marion County Dog Control wants to 
remind dog owners to take care that your dogs are secure as we approach 
the Fourth of July holiday.  
 
Fireworks are startling to dogs with their extra sensory hearing, likely, we 
will hear fireworks even this weekend. Be prepared.  Kennel your pets. Talk 
to your vet about sedating them. Dogs will chew through fences when 
frightened, so the normal backyard enclosure may not be safe enough this 
holiday period. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns call your vet for other ideas on how to 
keep your pet happy and stress free during this holiday. Have fun, enjoy the 
holiday, and please make plans for your four-legged family member’s 
safety. 
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